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Greetings!  
 
 Upcoming Calendar
 
7/25-27  PLYC Regatta (50th)
8/2 9:00am PLPOA Board Meeting (Fair Hills-Pine Room)
 9:30am PLPOA Member Breakfast (Fair Hills-Dining Room)
 10:00am PLPOA Annual Meeting (Fair Hills-Dining Room)
8/15 4:30pm PLPOA Board Meeting (Pine Room)
 5:30pm PLPOA Social by invitation for Volunteers (Deck)
 6:30pm PLPOA Appreciation Dinner for Volunteers (Deck)
8/16 9:00am PGOLID Annual Meeting (Fair Hills)
 
More information can be found on our website PelicanLakeMN.org
 
4th of July Boat Parade
 
Our goal this year was greater participation and we succeeded! At times we had 30 to 35
boats participating. Classic wooden boats led the way, with Ken Promersberger in his 1950
Chris Craft Sportsman, Dave Selvig in his 1960 Chris Craft Sea Skiff, and Brad Sunderland in
his 1936 Chris Craft. Thanks for the treat to see your beautiful boats and thanks to Ken for
making the entire loop. The sound boat was provided by Richard and Jo Ellen Solberg and
driven by Bruce Tillisch. Thanks for the patriotic music, guys. Many of you braved the rough
waters on the North shore and made the entire loop. We also had many join us for part of the
parade. Thanks to all boat participants. The parade participants were greeted with great
enthusiasm from the flag waving crowds at their cabins. A lot of cameras were clicking. Send
any great shots to plpoa@pelicanlakemn.org.
Paul Horstmann, Parade Chairman
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Fireworks celebration
 
 Everything went very well.  The weather teased us with potential showers that fortunately
didn't materialize. A nice breeze kept any bugs away. Thanks to all that contributed time and/or
money to make it another successful show.
 
Other Information
 
The directories are out to the beach captains and you should have received your 2014 book. 
Always looking for updated information on member's addresses and email. For any changes
that come up after the captains have been by, send them to plpoa@pelicanlakemn.org. 
 The PLPOA will no longer be printing and mailing the 'Pelican Brief'.  If you know of a
neighbor, that would need the e-communication to be mailed to them please let us know. We
will mail communications to non-email members.
 
The PLPOA Annual Meeting
 
Scheduled for August 2nd at Fair Hills Resort, up in the dining hall.  A breakfast buffet will be
served starting at 9:30am with the Annual Meeting at 10:00am.
The speakers with be Wayne Johnson, our District #2 Commissioner. Also Dave Majkrzak,
PLPOA Natural Resources Chair, to update us on current issues and potential developments
around the Lakes.
This is a paid membership breakfast/meeting and not intended for other guests. The postcard
being sent is requesting a RSVP for the breakfast. Call Aldie at 218-532-7991 to reserve your
place.
 
County 9 update
 
This project continues to hit delays and the start time continues to slip with the new projected
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start time of spring of 2015. If things change, and they probably will, we'll let you know.
 
As always, be respectful of others when out on the water.
                                                                                                   

Sincerely,
 
Jeff Peltier
PLPOA Communications
 
 


